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Re: 7800 St Charles Ave - 22-23366-HDLC

Laura Russell <hrnoproperties@yahoo.com>
Thu 8/4/2022 11:54 AM

To: Yvette K. Tyler <ytyler@nola.gov>

EMAIL FROM EXTERNAL SENDER: DO NOT click links, or open attachments, if sender is unknown, or the
message seems suspicious in any way. DO NOT provide your user ID or password. If you believe that this is
a phishing attempt, use the reporting tool in your Outlook to send this message to Security.

Thank you, yes it will be exactly the same.
Laura

On Thursday, August 4, 2022, 12:47:50 PM EDT, Yvette K. Tyler <ytyler@nola.gov> wrote:

Thank you for sending these to me - please note in a full control historic district, all work that is visible
from the public right of way, has to be approved by our office. Our inspector took photos of CMU blocks
being installed; I'm assuming the profile will remain the same? If that is the case, I should be able to
issue our Certificate as soon as we get the contractor information.

Thanks -

Yvette Tyler
Senior Architectural Historian
Historic District Landmarks Commission 
Office of Business & External Services
City of New Orleans
(504)658-7052
ytyler@nola.gov


From: Laura Russell <hrnoproperties@yahoo.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 4, 2022 11:43 AM

To: Yvette K. Tyler <ytyler@nola.gov>

Subject: Re: 7800 St Charles Ave - 22-23366-HDLC
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EMAIL FROM EXTERNAL SENDER: DO NOT click links, or open attachments, if sender is unknown, or the
message seems suspicious in any way. DO NOT provide your user ID or password. If you believe that this is
a phishing attempt, use the reporting tool in your Outlook to send this message to Security.

Dear Ms Tyler:
Thank you for your quick response.  I am sending you a couple of photos of the wall that we are trying to get repaired.
 It was damaged during Ida, I believe a large branch fell on it.  It is hard to tell from the photos but this is a wall that is
a few feet from the house.  The top of it is a planter and behind it is a front porch area.  I am waiting to get the
contractors information and will forward that as soon as I have it.  I did not think a permit was required to repair the
stucco but I may be incorrect.  It is not a support wall for the house.  We are simply repairing, nothing is being
changed.
Thank you 
Laura

On Thursday, August 4, 2022, 12:25:35 PM EDT, Yvette K. Tyler <ytyler@nola.gov> wrote:

7800 St Charles Ave.  is located in a Local Historic District which is under the jurisdiction of the HDLC. I
am working on the HDLC review of this project;  please let me know when you have uploaded a signed
contract or some other document showing the full scope of proposed work. I reiterate, please email me
when these documents have been uploaded, as our internal system will not alert me. Alternately, you
can email this documentation to me, and I can upload it for you. 

Thank you - 

Yvette Tyler
Senior Architectural Historian
Historic District Landmarks Commission 
Office of Business & External Services
City of New Orleans
(504)658-7052
ytyler@nola.gov



